
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Caleb White, Business Advocate, Common Sense Initiative 
FROM:   Eva Dixon, Ohio Bureau of Workers’ Compensation  
DATE:   December 19, 2024 
RE:  CSI Review – OAC 4123-20 Marine Industry Fund 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I have received your Memorandum dated December 18, 2024, concluding that the Ohio Bureau 
of Workers’ Compensation should proceed with its filing of proposed rules of the Administrative 
Code with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR). 
 
4123-20-01 Application for subscription to the marine industry fund 
4123-20-02 Subscription to the marine industry fund 
4123-20-03 Premium payment 
4123-20-04 Payroll reporting 
4123-20-04 Notice of estimated premium, payroll reporting and reconciliation of premium due 
4123-20-05 Payroll to be reported 
4123-20-06 Audits and inspections 
4123-20-07 Controversion of claims 
 
At this time, it is the Bureau’s plan to move forward with the filing of the proposed rules with  
JCARR. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 1-614-644-8346. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Eva Dixon 
 
Eva Dixon 
Rules Manager 
Ohio Bureau of Workers’ Compensation 
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